
MCHI/GEN/12-13/124 
 
November 29, 2012 
 

Dear Friends, 
 
CREDAI is planning a Youth Wing. This Youth Wing will offer an excellent opportunity to 

all young Developers to get involved with CREDAI activities and programmes.  

 

I believe Rajeev Jain has already spoken to you all to join the CREDAI Youth Wing. 

 

I am enclosing herewith the Form which you need to fill up and confirm your presence.  

 

CREDAI GCB Meeting is scheduled on December 1, 2012 at Kochi where the names would 

be discuss for the youth committee and decision taken. 

  

In this regards, kindly send your details latest by tomorrow – Friday, November 30, 2012 

at 5:30 pm on secretariat@mchi.net 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Regards, 

Zubin Mehta. 

 


